
AGENDA: MO-KAN BRIDGE ACADEMY BOARD MEETING, DECEMBER 23, 2020 

7:05 p.m., via Zoom 

In attendance:  Lynne Wenski, Kathy Rolfe, Melinda Moylan 

 
• YEAR-END FINANCIAL OVERVIEW- Treasurer Report given by Kathy Rolfe.  

Total income $6477.15, expenses $1501.71 for a net gain of $4975.44. 
• Kathy Rolfe, was elected to the Board to for another term expiring 

12/31/23. Kathy remains as the Secretary-Treasurer. 
• Lynne Wenski is continuing as President.  The position of Vice-President 

remains vacant. 
• Discussion of Plans for 2021: 

o Sunday afternoon youth lessons for which a grant  was obtained 
previously will be attempted in the fall of 2021.  New advertising 
flyers will be printed and distributed as soon as the dates and 
location are determined 

o Summer Youth lessons ahead of Friendly Friday Game as last 
summer, will apply for grant by early April 

o Adding a weekly Learning Barometer Pair game at some point next 
year – need to find time and space. 

o Purchasing Bridge+More dealers for 6 tables, charge rental to 
Carriage Club to use for their games ($15 per game) 

o Starting up the Friendly Friday games, possible as early as March with 
Covid-19 precautions in place. 

o Possibly working with Unit 131 Task Force to use Mo-Kan as the 
organizing body for a new bridge center in the metro area.. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

Minutes approved via email 12/26/2020. 


